
Dear David, 

 

RE:                       2019-316 - Notice of Exhibition – Adaptive Reuse of the Royal hall of Industries 
(SSD 9726) 

 

                             1 Driver Avenue, Moore Park (Lot 3 in DP 861843 and Lot 52 in DP 1041134) 

 

 

Thank you for notifying TransGrid of the abovementioned proposal for review.  

 

We have reviewed the subject area(s) and can advise this proposal will not affect TransGrid’s 
Infrastructure and/or Easements. However we can advise after further review, it appears this site 
may be partially affected by Ausgrid underground cables. Please refer to Ausgrid’s contact details 
below:  

 

Ausgrid | Shady Soliman 

(02) 9394 6568 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Easements and Development Team 
on (02) 9620 0515. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Skye Shanahan 

Property Services Coordinator | Works Delivery 

______________________________________________________________ 

TransGrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766 

T: (02) 9620 0104 

E: Skye.Shanahan@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 
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